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Subj: Re: Your message 
Date: 10/11/2006 4:05:29 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time 

From: Lynne Millican 
To: info@devalpatrick.com 
 

In a message dated 9/18/2006 8:26:08 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time, info@devalpatrick.com writes: 

Dear Ms Millican, 

Thank you for taking the time to contact the campaign. The materials you sent have been shared with Deval and 
the appropriate staff that research and develop policies.  

Deval supports healthcare which is accessible, affortable, safe, patient-centered and as effective as  
modern science can make it. This includes everyone. 

We appreciate your suggestions and encourage you to continue to share them with us.  

Sincerely, 

The Deval Patrick Team 

Lynne Millican writes: 

Dear Team, 

In early September I forwarded to Mr. Patrick two questions along with a link to my Congressional testimony detailing 
the risks to women's health from embryonic stem cell research's egg donation process. 

I was hoping for a substantive response to my two questions - specifically what will a Governor Patrick do to ensure 
there is informed consent for these risks, and what type of assistance will a Governor Patrick put in place to protect 
women who become sick following egg donation? 

I would like the opportunity to further explore these issues with the appropriate team member. Could you please 
provide the name of the individual(s) responsible for this issue? I am heartened that Deval supports "safe" and 
"patient-centered" healthcare, and therefore would like to contribute my knowledge and experience in this matter to 
Deval's policy making process. 

Sincerely, 
Lynne Millican, R.N.  


